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Upcoming events 
View the events calendar on our school website to keep up to date with all of the happenings at Howard State 
School. 

 

 

Principal’s News – Mr Gary Boobyer 
I welcome everyone back from holidays. It has been great to re-connect with students 
and families last week and hear all about what happened over the break.  
 
You will notice that our newsletter looks a little different. We are trialling a new style of 
newsletter to keep our families informed about what is happening at Howard State 
School. Let me know what you think! 
 
This term we are continuing to strengthen our school culture of individual achievement 
within a safe, connected and respectful school environment. I believe that every child can 
achieve. I believe that the foundation of achievement is clearly stated high expectations, accountability for 
everyone and early and ongoing support.  
 
Connecting with your child’s school in important. Parents and carers can do this by regularly talking to 
classroom teacher, attending school events, volunteering with our P&C and talking about the learning that is 
happening at the school. 
 
Parents, carers and students are encouraged to attend and participate in our school and community Anzac 
Day services. I look forward to connecting with families at our upcoming school-community events, such as 
our Under 8’s Community Event. 
 
Our School – Our Culture is another key theme for this year. We are all responsible for creating the culture of 
our school. Staff are here to work together with families and students. I encourage you to share your 
thoughts, beliefs and points-of-view. I have provided an opportunity for families to anonymous feedback to 
the school through an online survey. I encourage you to share your point -of-view.   
 
Warm regards, 

Gary Boobyer 
  

https://howardss.eq.edu.au/calendar-and-news/events-calendar
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School Uniform 
Our school and community value our school uniform. We see this every 
day with every student in the school wearing a school shirt and school hat. 
As the cooler weather starts to arrive students will require jumpers and 
long pants to keep warm. 
 
As shown below our school uniform jumper expectation is clear, our 
school jumper (available for purchase through the P&C) or a black jumper 
with no writing or hoodie.  
 
To support students and families to meet this uniform expectation I am asking families to now purchase these 
jumpers. You can access the uniform pricelist on the school website. 
 
If families have second hand uniforms at home that are no longer needed, please bring them to the office and 
donate these items for other families. Our P&C uniform shop, who sell these second hand discounted uniform 
items, is open every Thursday morning. 
 
Uniform Swap 
In the next few weeks, I will be talking to staff, students and families about a ‘uniform swap’ process. This 
swap process will be used to help everyone meet our uniform expectations. Students who are wearing a 
jumper that does not meet the uniform expectations will; 

• have their parents/carers informed with a request to purchase a correct jumper 
• swap their none school jumper for an appropriate black jumper for the day to wear and return.  

 
At the end of the day the jumper will be ‘swapped’ back for the jumper that the student wore to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://howardss.eq.edu.au/SupportAndResources/FormsAndDocuments/Documents/Uniform-price-list.pdf
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A Safe, Supportive School Environment 
Howard State School is committed to providing a safe, respectful and disciplined learning environment for all 
students, staff, parents and visitors. 
 
Below is a poster that is displayed throughout the school that shows everyone our school values and PERMAH 
(wellbeing) focus. 

 
 
Each week we have a school value and Permah+ focus. All school staff focus on these values and assist 
students to develop these skills. At assembly, awards are given to students relating to the focus from the 
previous week. Below is a copy of our school values and Permah+ schedule for the term. Parents and carers 
can support their child by discussing these values at home. 
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How does the school manage student behaviour? 
Below is a flowchart that captures the key stages in how student behaviour is managed at Howard State 
School. This flowchart is visible in all learning areas across the school and is regularly discussed with students. 

 

 

Attendance Matters 
Regular attendance helps each child create friendships and builds a greater sense of belonging. Regular 
attendance is linked to achievement and requires a commitment from parents and carers and a helpful home 
routine. 
 
Attendance expectations 
Our attendance expectation is that all children will attend school each school day unless there is an acceptable 
reason, such as: 

• illness 
• competing in school sporting events. 
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Reporting absences 
It is important to notify the school if your child is going to be absent from school. This ideally is done prior to, 
or on the morning of the absence. To do this, parents and carers are asked to contact the school using one of 
the contact methods below: 

• Phone number 4193 2366 
• Emailing admin@howardss.eq.edu.au 
• In person at the office 

 
Late arrivals and departures early departures 
At Howard State School learning starts at 8.40am and finishes at 2.40pm. 
Ideally students attend a full day of schooling. Should your child arrive at school after 8.40am or depart before 
2.40pm, the steps listed below must be followed: 
 
Late arrival 
The student, and ideally the parent or carer, attends the office to 'signed in'. 
 
Early departure 
The student attends the office to 'signed out'. A parent or carer attends the office and collects the student. 

 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@howardss.eq.edu.au
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Parent Voluntary Contribution 
The Howard SS P&C endorsed a voluntary contribution of $40 per student, or $10 per term for students who 
enrol during the year. The voluntary contribution is used by the school to enhance the teaching and learning 
resources available to your child. The voluntary contribution can be made by; cash payment at the office, QKR, 
direct deposit or Centre Pay. Your support of your child’s learning is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Community News 

 

 



 

 
Howard State School 

Newsletter Issue: 22 April, 2024 

 

 


	Acknowledgement of Country
	2024 Explicit Improvement Agenda (EIA)
	Upcoming events
	Principal’s News – Mr Gary Boobyer
	School Uniform
	Uniform Swap

	A Safe, Supportive School Environment
	How does the school manage student behaviour?

	Attendance Matters
	Attendance expectations
	Reporting absences
	Late arrivals and departures early departures
	Late arrival
	Early departure


	Parent Voluntary Contribution
	Community News

